From: Ullrich, Elizabeth

To: Ernie Egger
Subject: additional information required for your new NRC license
Date: Friday, July 19, 2019 11:02:00 AM

License No. 37-35558-01
Docket No. 030-39185
Control No. 612269

Mr. Egger,

Please confirm that security procedures for the portable gauges will be developed and
implemented, and that these security procedures will meet the criteria described in
NUREG-1556, “Consolidated Guidance About Materials Licensees,” Volume 1, Revision 2,
“Program-Specific Guidance About Portable Gauge Licenses”, Appendix G, “Operating,
Emergency and Security Procedures.” A link to that volume is https://www.nrc.gov/reading-

rm/doc-collections/nuregs/staff/sr1556/v1/

Your response should be in the form of a signed letter from a management representative,
rather than the Radiation Safety Officer. The letter should also state if the management
representative concurs with the application that was provided, dated June 28, 2019.

The letter may be submitted by regular mail to the address below. Alternately, you may
send a pdf of the signed original letter to me by email, or you may fax a copy of the singed
original email to 610-337-5269. Please refer to the Control No. 612269, which is unique to
the action.

Thank you for your attention in this matter,
Betsy

Betsy Ullrich, Senior Health Physicist
USNRC Region |

2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406
610-337-5040 (office)

240-704-4575 (cell)
Elizabeth.ullrich@nrc.gov
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